
Summer Program        June-August 

The Future Physician Leaders (FPL) program is a lifelong mentorship program for pre-

medical high school and undergraduate students specifically from the Coachella Valley, 

Riverside-San Bernardino, and Temecula region. For seven weeks in the summer,    

students participate in a  leadership lecture series, community health project, and   

physician shadowing. 

For more information on 

the School of Medicine 

Pipeline Programs: 

Visit  

www.medschool.ucr.edu 

WWW.FPL.UCR.EDU 

APPLY 

ONLINE 

Locations: 

 Coachella Valley 

 Riverside-San Bernardino 

 Temecula 

Eligibility: 

To be eligible for the Future Physician Leaders 

Program, students must meet the criteria: 

 High School senior or college student 

 Inland Southern California residents:  

Riverside or San Bernardino County 

 Commitment to serve and plan to work 

with the underserved population in the 

Inland  Empire 

 Be from educationally and/or socio-

economically disadvantaged backgrounds 

 Strong interest in the health professions 

and science 

Benefits of Participation: 

 Leadership Development 

 Community Service 

 Physician Shadowing 

 Professional Development 

 Healthcare professions exposure 

 Mentoring 

Coachella Valley &  

Riverside/San Bernardino 

(951) 827-6090 

sophia.rodriguez@medsch.ucr.edu 

Temecula 

(951)-694-6468 

charles.walker@cityoftemecula.org This program is funded by a grant from Kaiser    

Permanente and  the UCR School of Medicine 

Application Available:  February 

Application Deadline:  April 

Applicants Notified:  Early May 

Cost:     FREE 

Length of the Program:  7 weeks 

Program Components: 

 Leadership Lecture Series 

 discussions & workshops 

 Community Health Project 

 Research Symposium 

 Physician Shadowing 

 UCR Simulation Center Tour 


